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 Congratulations to this year’s teaching prize winners 
Year 1 Dr. Trevor Dean, The Merrywood Practice  

Year 2 Dr, Jane Edge, Horfield Health Centre 

Year 3 Dr. Aisha Egala, Cadbury Heath Health Care 

Year 4 Dr. Mark Howell, Taunton Road Medical Centre 

Year 5 Dr. Samantha Mitchell, Clevedon Medical Centre 

We had a lot of nominations and it was a difficult choice.  

Please check out the list of teaching prize nominees on page 2,3 and 4 

Workshop dates for 2017-18 

All workshops will be at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol 
Year 1  Tuesday 19th September 
Year 2&3 Tuesday 3rd October 
Year 4  Tuesday 17th October 
Year 5  Tuesday 12th December  Please note, this date has been changed 

Pay increase for GP teachers! 
1% Increase in payment rates to practices  

The restructuring of teaching due to MB21, the new undergraduate curriculum, is providing us 
with opportunities to restructure payments for primary care teaching within our existing   
budget. From September 2017, we will be increasing the rate we pay to all practices by 1%.  

Not as much as we would like, but a step in the right direction.  

Calling all GP practices in Bristol and surrounding area 

Be the first to teach on MB21! 
We urgently need GPs to take a small group of new medical students 
for their introductory course to medical school. These students are    
enthusiastic learners, keen to meet and talk to patients and a joy to 

teach. They will come out to you for either the morning or afternoon of  

5th October, 19th October, 2nd November and 16th November.  

We would like you to take groups of 4 or 6 students. You are paid per       
student. They take it in turns to sit in with you during a surgery, observe you 
consulting and visit patients at home in pairs. There is a free training day (with 
good lunch provided) at Engineers’ House on Tuesday 19th September 2017. 
Please contact phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk if you can help, 
and Jessica.buchan@bristol.ac.uk if you would like more information   

Plan to teach medical students in 2017-18? 
If you have not had the recruitment letter, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

@capcteaching 
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Congratulations to this year’s teaching prize nominees 
Thank you for all the hard work and enthusiasm you put into your teaching 
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Dr Sarah Wigmore The Priory Surgery 

Dr James Miller Bradgate Surgery 

Dr Sarah Jahfar The Wellspring Surgery 

Dr Phillip Simons The Willow Surgery 

Dr Tim Coulson The Christchurch Family Medical Centre 

Dr Simon Thornton Avonmouth Medical Centre 

Dr Sophie Dargue Cadbury Heath Health Care 

Dr Saffron Reavley Sea Mills Surgery 

Dr Jane Edge Horfield Health Centre 

Dr Jemma Fryer St James’s Surgery, Bath 

Dr Cheryl Atter Cadbury Heath Health Centre 

Dr Martin Strong Priory Road Medical Centre 

Dr Tim Sephton Chew Medical Practice 

Dr Amy Davies Westbury-on-Trym Primary Care Centre 

Dr Wendy Searle Cannington Health Centre 

Dr Wendy Morris Chew Medical Practice 

Dr Eli Archer Temple House Practice 

Dr Trevor Dean The Merrywood Practice 

Dr Hannah Verry The Wellspring Surgery 

Dr Brian Adamson The Old School Surgery, Bristol 

 “I thoroughly enjoyed both the home visits and consultations. The 
home visits were by far my favourite, as you really got to learn 
about the patient's medical and life story in detail... the GP   
placement reminded me of why I really want to be a doctor”  

                                                                                   Year 1 student  
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Congratulations to this year’s teaching prize nominees 
Thank you for all the hard work and enthusiasm you put into your teaching 

      

      Year 4 nominees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr Andrew Down Tawstock Medical Centre 

Dr Cameron Jackson Royal Well Surgery 

Dr Angela Paddon Old School Surgery 

Dr Caroline Copps Overton Park Surgery 

Dr Cheryl Atter Cadbury Heath Health Care 

Dr Damian Patterson The Blackmorevale Partnership 

Dr Helen Eccles Temple House Practice 

Dr Ian Boyland Preston Grove Medical Centre 

Dr Jane Edge Horfield Health Centre 

Dr Janet Bentley Kingswood Surgery 

Dr Jennifer Dyke Dr A R Bridge & Partners 

Dr Jonathan Cleary Yorkley Health Centre 

Dr Kate Todd Mythe Medical Practice 

Dr Laura Smith Eldene Surgery 

Dr Nicola Flemming The Lennard Surgery 

Dr Richard Probert Culverhay Surgery 

Dr Richard Pettit-Mills The Orchard Medical Centre 

Dr Susannah Robinson Preston Grove Medical Centre 

Dr Ronita Porter College Way Surgery 

Dr Nowshaba Hussain Leap Valley Medical Centre 

Dr William Crane Shirehampton Group Practice 

Dr Hannah Condry The Wellspring Surgery 

Dr Jane Kostelnik Market Lavington Surgery 

Dr Julian Tallon The Park Surgery 

Dr Rachel Goodger Gaywood House Surgery 

Dr Veronica Pickering Pioneer Medical Group 

Dr Martin Strong Priory Road Medical Centre 

Dr Sam Davies West Walk Surgery 
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Congratulations to this year’s teaching prize nominees 
Thank you for all the hard work and enthusiasm you put into your teaching 

     
 

     Year 5 nominees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr Iain Jarvis London Medical Practice 

Dr Andrew Edwards Yorkley Health Centre 

Dr Anne Woods Old School Surgery, Great Bedwyn 

Dr Angela Paddon Old School Surgery, Great Bedwyn 

Dr Peter Aird East Quay Medical Centre 

Dr Laura Smith Eldene Surgery 

Dr Jenny Eachus Westbury-on-Trym Primary Care Centre 

Dr Helen Mutch The Lennard Surgery 

Dr Hannah Verry The Wellspring Surgery 

Dr Zak Mohiuddin White Horse Health Centre 

Dr Hamish McLaren College Way Surgery 

Dr Piers Jennings Mendip Country Practice 

Dr Andrew Appleton Courtside Surgery 

Dr Christine Thompson The Chipping Surgery 

Dr Nicholas Brown Rowden Surgery 

Dr Sue Green Shirehampton Group Practice 

Dr Rob Tippin Beckington Family Practice 

Dr Amit Srivastava Taw Hill Medical Practice 

Dr Meg Stokoe Portland Practice 

Dr David Porteous The Fishponds Family Practice 

Dr Simon Watkins The Tolsey Surgery 

Dr Ronita Porter College Way Surgery 
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